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Important ICD-10 Information for Managed Care 
Providers  
 

The implementation of ICD-10 diagnosis codes is Thursday, 
October 1, 2015. Managed care plans’ capitation claims are 
submitted to eMedNY in the X12 837 Institutional format. The 
837I format requires a diagnosis code be submitted on every 
capitation claim. Therefore for submission of the October 
capitation claims Managed Care Plans are reminded that an 
ICD-10 diagnosis code must be included in that submission or 
the claims will be rejected by eMedNY. 
 
Today plans may be submitting the ICD-9 primary diagnosis 
code of 7999 that is described as “Other Unspecified 
Diagnosis”. The New York State Department of Health is 
recommending the use of ICD-10 code R69 – “Illness, 
unspecified” to replace 7999.  
 
 

 

 

   

 
If you are having problems viewing content within this newsletter, please email emednyalert@csc.com for further assistance.  

The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as possible. However, no e-mail transmittals or materials 
provided are intended to constitute legal or medical advice. 
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